
 
 

September 8, 2015 

 

ADDENDUM 2 

Bid 16MISC3, Environmental/Industrial Hygiene Services 

 

REVISED DUE DATE:  September 15, 2015 at 2:00 P.M. 

 

The following clarification is being made.  No additional questions will be entertained prior to the bid opening. 

 

1.  The PCM samples that were added to the Revised Cost Proposal under Section II, #17-21, should have been 

identified as Air Samples, not Bulk Samples. 

 

We apologize for any confusion this may have caused.  Thank you for your interest in Frederick County Public Schools. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Billie Laughland 

 
Billie Laughland 

Buyer Specialist 

billie.laughland@fcps.org 

 

 

BWL/kl 

 

cc:  Laura Olsen, Environmental Health and Safety Manager 

   Roger Fritz, Director of Construction Management 

 Bid File             

Stephen P. Starmer, C.P.M., 

Purchasing Manager 

Kim Miskell, Assistant Purchasing Manager 

Billie Laughland, Buyer Specialist 

Bill Meekins, Buyer Specialist 

Scott Bachtell, Buyer Specialist 
 

Purchasing Office 

191 South East Street 

Frederick, Maryland 21702 

301-644-5212 phone 

301-644-5213 fax 
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